
 

 
ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

 
Main Street, Schomberg 

Please be advised that Main Street between Dr. Kay Drive and Church Street in the Village of 
Schomberg will be temporarily closed for the:  

Schomberg Street Gallery 

Sunday, September 17th, 2023 
Between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 

 
This portion of the road will not be accessible to local traffic during this time. Emergency access 
will be maintained. Vehicle traffic will be required to take alternative routes during the closure. We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
 
For more information contact the Clerk’s Division at clerks@king.ca.    
 
Dated August 31, 2023 
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